
  

ITEM SUMMARY 

MEETING DATE: April 3, 2023 

FROM:  Andrea McCue, City Manager  

SUBJECT: Local Agency Program Agreement Amendment #1 with FDOT for Dillman 
Trail 

 

BACKGROUND 

To provide safe bicycle and pedestrian paths for its residents, the City made application to the 
Palm Beach County Transportation Planning Agency 2018 Transportation Alternatives Program 
for the creation of a multi-use pathway within the City-owned right of way along the west side of 
the Olive Tree PUD connecting Forest Hill Boulevard and Dillman Road.   

ANALYSIS 

Due to delays in construction, the Florida Department of Transportation requires an 
amendment to the agreement to increase the total cost and extend the completion date for the 
project to December 31, 2023. 

FINANCIAL INFORMATION 

Funding for this project was approved in the FY2022 City budget.  The increased allocation of 
$47,789.00 is being provided from FDOT.   

LEGAL 

The item has been reviewed for legal sufficiency.   

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

Staff recommends approval of Resolution 2023-11.  

 


